
 
 

 

Changes to Available Expirations for VIX Options 
 
Reference ID:  C2020010600 

Overview 

Effective January 9, 2020, Cboe Options will begin offering September 2020, October 2020, and November 
2020 standard VIX expirations. The aforementioned expiries were originally scheduled to be listed in 
March 2020, April 2020, and May 2020, respectively. 
 

Additional Information: 
Please contact the Cboe Operations Support Center (“OSC”) with any questions. 
 
We appreciate your business and remain committed to powering your potential with Cboe products, 
technologies and solutions. 
 
Cboe Operations Support Center 
866.728.2263 
osc@cboe.com 
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